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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the adoption of the Kunming-Montreal Global
Biodiversity Framework at the fifteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties
to the Convention on Biological Diversity. The Permanent Forum urges the
Conference of the Parties to establish a commission, as early as possible, to
monitor and evaluate the implementation of the Framework, especially its target
3 on protecting 30 per cent of the planet’s land and water by 2030, with the full
and equitable participation of Indigenous Peoples and respecting their rights to
free, prior and informed consent. The establishment of robust grievance
mechanisms is vital.
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